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Question Time 

 

Given what we know about the importance of relationship in student retention, and the anxiety 

that is caused by confusing processes and uninformed answers to questions about the intricacies 

of degree programs, what is the rationale for faculty advisors in the students’ school or 

department ostensibly being cut out of the process by having limited and last access to their new 

majors for orientation and registration, including not being given their names prior to their 

arrival for the one hour that has been allotted to the college and school or department? 
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